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News from Tzachi

We welcome home our soldiers and armed forces. We are grateful
for your bravery and courage during this war. Chashmonaim united
together in many efforts on the home front. We send our condolences
to the families of the fallen soldiers and pray for a speedy recovery to
all the injured. We are hoping to be able to return to routine soon.

Close to 300 people filled the Jafee Hall in Glenwood last Thursday
evening to hear words of encouragement from Rav David Stav.
Thank you to Tamar Roth for helping to arrange this important lecture
and to Glenwood for hosting it.

On Friday we distributed 50 plates of homemade cookies to the
wives and children of the chayalim. Thank you to Dyna Tover and to
the Noar who helped in the distribution.

This week we continued the activities in the miklat of the Elementary
school for the children of the chayalim. On Sunday they visited the
library for story hour and then let out some energy with Zumba. On
Monday, before Tisha B'av they did arts and crafts. On Wednesday
they had face painting and a magician. Thursday will be the final day
of activities and we will end off with decoupage and water fun. Thank
you again to Abi Reiffman and all the volunteers for the amazing time
they gave the kids and the respite they gave to their mothers.

Today things seem to be quiet, but the Yishuv Emergency Team is
still working. Tzachi is organizing another round of packages to our
soldiers.There are some chayalim who were called up after the first
round of packages were distributed, and some who we did not know
about at that time. So if your husband, son or son-in-law is serving in
the army now and did not recieve a package from the Yishuv, please
send his name, unit, address and telephone to Talia Hasin now:

talia455@gmail.com

Please save the date: Monday the 11th of August
Tzachi is hosting a Happening on the basketball court of the Mamad
for the entire Ylshuv.
The Noar will be selling Pizaa, drinks, popcorn and cotton candy
starting from 7:00

At 8:00 KIPPALIVE

an Acapella group of 7 talented young men!



